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May Birthdays: Carol Stahler- 5/10, Chip Mac Donald-5/18, and Howard Ballinger-5/23.  
         ENJOY YOUR  BIRTHDAY Everyone!!!!! 
 

  
  Programs for May 
May  7th   – No speaker: board meeting following lunch at Charlie Brown’s 
May 14th –Peter Kaprielyan: Director of Government Relations at Inspira will speak at our noon meeting 
May 21st  - Evening meeting with Cornelius Gaither as our speaker discussing Tuskagee Airmen 
May 28th  – Noon meeting with Eli Allen as speaker from Majestic Images talking about photography and 
tips for getting the best photos. 
 
The Terrific Kids schedule for as follows: 
 Thursday, May 21st    at 8:45AM– West End School 
 Tuesday,   May 26th    at 9:00AM – Evergreen School 
 Tuesday,   May 26th    at 2:00AM – Walnut Street School 
 Thursday, May 28th    at  8:25AM – Woodbury Heights School 
                                 Any member who wants to attend on these dates is welcome to join us. 
 

         
Dates to remember:  
May 2, 2015- Plant fund raiser sale pick up Michael William Florist & Greenhouse  
May 5, 2015 – Div 1& 2 Candidates Night hosted by Hammonton Club dinner 6:30pm $25.00 at Didonato’s 
Bowling Center & Lounge 1151 South White Horse Pike, Hammonton 
June 25-28, 2015– Kiwanis International Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana 
July 16, 2015 – Charter Night for Aktion Club at Camp Sun n Fun (no meeting in Woodbury) 6-8pm 
August 21-23, 2015 – NJ District Convention at Princeton Marriott Hotel, 100 College Rd East, Princeton 
 

 
On Wednesday April 1st The Easter Bunny visited the Child Development Center, our Kiwanis Club 
supplied the plastic eggs and the jelly beans. Thank you to Sheriff Carmel Morina, Officer Vickie Savage,  
our happy Easter Bunny and the driver Officer Rucker for helping to make this event successful. Woodbury 
members who attended were Claire, Betty, and Kathleen. 
 
Our members continue to read at the Child Development Center on Wednesdays at 10AM. If you are 
available to reads please contact Kathleen. 
 
  At the Telford Inn on April 9th Division 2 elected Fritz Reynolds as the Lt Governor for 2015-16 and 
Kristie Wilson as Lt Governor for 2016-17. 
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20% off Charlie Brown Gift Cards 

Our newest fundraiser is selling Charlie Brown Gift Cards!!! Charlie Brown has partnered with us through 
their Charlie Brown Cares program in order for us to sell $25.00 gift cards for $20.00.  That’s a savings of 
20%!!!  Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, Graduations, and Birthdays are all coming up.  So treat your favorite 
Mom, Dad, or Grad to a lovely meal and/or drinks.  Sell them to friends and family and they can be used for 
a fun filled Happy Hour or a meal at any Charlie Brown’s and save $5.00 for each gift card or 20%!!!  Our 
Charlie Brown Gift Cards have no expiration dates and can be used at the Charlie Browns of your choice 
for both food and liquor.  

To purchase our Charlie Brown’s Gift Cards please contact Rich Stahler at 856-796-3400, Jim Meehan at 
703-237-2715, and Betty Limanni at 856-423-1036 and we now accept all major credit cards.  You may also 
purchase the gift cards at our meetings.  As always all proceeds benefit our local children through Terrific 
Kids, Key Clubs, Action Club, and Boys & Girls Clubs of Gloucester County just to name a few!!!  Help us 
support these worthy programs!!! 

 

At the February 6th meeting Aktion Club members made Valentine’s Day cards that were distributed to 
residents at Shady Lane Nursing Home in Clarksboro.  The members from The Arc Gloucester’s 
Gibbstown ATS delivered the cards in person the week of Valentine’s Day. The club’s next service project 
will support Veterans Haven –South.  Donations of personal hygiene items, envelopes/stamps, dryer sheets, 
batteries, and umbrellas will be collected for the residents.  The club plans to deliver the donations in late 
May around Memorial Day.  Stay tuned for more details on donation locations.  
For more information regarding Aktion Club contact Brenda Powell, Asst. Exec. Director, The Arc Gloucester 
@ (856)848-8648, x27 or bpowell@thearcgloucester.org 
 
Aktion Club of Gloucester County continues to meet monthly at RCGC and has been busy preparing for 
several upcoming events.  Please mark your calendars for the following: 
Sat. May 9: Aktion Club will have an information table at The Arc Gloucester’s 5K Run/Walk at Camp Sun ‘n 
Fun. Members will have information on Aktion Club and will have ‘Eliminate’ ribbons available for donations.   
Wed. June 3 (tentative): Fundraiser at Friendly’s restaurant in Glassboro.  More details will be available soon. 
SAVE THE DATE: Thurs. July 16- Aktion Club of Gloucester County’s 3rd annual Charter Night at Camp Sun 
‘N Fun, 1036 N. Tuckahoe Road, Williamstown.  More details will be available soon. 
 

 
Wow! What a wonderful day we had on Kiwanis One Day, April 11th at Camp Sun ‘N Fun. The weather 
was almost ideal, the wind was the only problem but even that cooperated most of the time. Our club was 
joined by Key Club members from GCIT and Clearview as well as a few students from Timber Creek. They 
painted 4 cabin floors, raked, planted, and cleaned up sticker balls for approximately 4 hours. Jaime, from 
Camp Sun ‘N Fun, and her camp director provided us with water and treats, and did a great job guiding us 
through the various activities they wanted us to do. All in all it was a productive day and the students were 
outstanding. Thank you to the Key Club students, and the other students and adults who helped out. Last 
but not least a shout out to the Sun ‘N Fun staff who guided us and helped us throughout the day. The 
members from our club who participated were: Jim, Betty, Claire, Joan, Ed B, Connie, and George. 
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